
Sussex Chair Report AGM 2022 

 

As I have only been acting Chair since 18th November 2021 when Emma 

stepped down I do not have much to report. 

2022/23 we have had 26 club affiliate to Sussex. 

The committee felt that it was unrealistic to immediately rekindle the 2 day 

Sussex Championships when many clubs were concentrating on rebuilding 

their own clubs after the difficulties of the passed 2 years. 

Discipline specific Chairs reports will show that Sussex has started to offer 

Championships on an individual discipline basis within their own venues. Going 

forward discussion will need to be had about whether we hold the Sussex 

Championships weekend or continue along these lines. 

Thank you to Keith for supporting the clubs with funding during covid and 

continuing to keep our accounts up to date. 

Thanks to Richard who like myself has stepped in to take on the county 

secretary role on a temporary bases, I feel this alongside the treasure is one of 

the most important roles as it keep the clubs informed. Also, thanks go to 

Richard for keeping all information posted on our website. 

I would like to thank Lisa for continuing to support the committee in her roles 

as Vice Chair and WA 

Moving forward I hope to see more / new people taking on positions on the 

committee. Although currently serving as temporary chair I will not be offering 

to stand for the chair position on a permanent basis. 

 

Sally-Anne Warner 

Acting Chair Sussex Gymnastics 

 

 

 


